
Agenda Item I.C.2 – Facilities Recommendation                                 June 26, 2025 

 

Purpose:  Over the past few months, Tony Tiano has kept the board updated on the boiler issues 

at Mulino in the north building.  It is over 50 years old and needs to be replaced.  The facilities 

department received 3 bids for a replacement.  Hollmeyer HVAC submitted the lowest bid at 

$111,547.   

The facilities department is asking for Board approval to purchase a new boiler for Mulino 

Elementary. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Tony Tiano, Facilities Supervisor, and Shalin Akins, Facilities Assistant 

 


